Katelyn Symington

From: Alan Bawden <Alan.Bawden@rfs.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 27 June 2019 4:06 PM

To: Sheelagh Laguna

Subject: RE: Cairncross Landfill Expansion - SSD 5792. Attn: Alan Bawden
Heyo Sheelagh

Following on from our phone conversation today with respect to NSW RFS recommendation

A trafficable defendable space is to be provided around the operational stage(s) of
the facility to be managed as a 10m inner protection area (IPA)

| telephoned the consultant and discussed their response and they confirmed that a 10 metre IPA can be
achieve alongside of 6 metre trafficable defendable spce.

Therefore no changes to the NSW RFS recommendations.

Regards

Alan Bawden

Team Leader - Development Assessment and Planning

Planning and Environment Services (North)
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From: Sheelagh Laguna <Sheelagh.Laguna@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 19 June 2019 2:18 PM

To: Records <Records@rfs.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Bruce Zhang <Bruce.Zhang@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Cairncross Landfill Expansion - SSD 5792. Attn: Alan Bawden
Hi Alan

| left a message for you yesterday. | have recently taken over management of the Cairncross Landfill project from
Deana Burn, who is on extended leave.

Attached is supplementary information provided by the Applicant dated 9 May 2019 in response to your letter of 13
March 2019.

| would appreciate it if you could review this information and advise if RFS is satisfied that all its outstanding issues
have been adequately addressed and has no further comments.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Kind regards

Sheelagh Laguna
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